
From: Bauldry, Paul@DOT
To: Amador County Planning Department
Cc: Ponce, Gregoria@DOT
Subject: AMA-49-PM ____, Gish, Zone Change (ZC)
Date: Thursday, October 13, 2022 9:03:00 AM

Hi Krista,
 
California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) appreciates the
opportunity to review and comment on the application to subdivide a single
±103-acre parcel into two parcels, ±43 and ±60-acres in size.  
 
The property is located approximately 7.62 miles from State Route (SR) 49 at
15615 Tyler Road. The Assessor's Parcel Number is 014-180-001.
 
Based on the current project description, Caltrans at this time has no
comments. 
 
Caltrans suggests the Amador County Planning Department continue to
coordinate and consult with Caltrans to identify and address potential
cumulative transportation impacts that may occur from this project and other
developments near this location.
 
Thanks,
 
 
Paul Bauldry
Caltrans District 10
Office of Rural Planning
Division of Planning, Local Assistance, and Environmental
1976 E. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr Blvd.
Stockton CA 95205
Telework # 209.670.9488
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